
Town of Colebrook 
Planning and Zoning Commission 
June 8, 2015 Colebrook Town Hall 

6:30 pm 
 

Minutes 
 
Present: Chairman Bob Suprenant, Regular members Jim Millar and Ed Allen. Members Ed Lord 
and Jim Bickford were absent as were alternates Bill Campbell and Phil Bainbridge. Also present 
was ZEO Michael Halloran. 
 
 Bob Suprenant called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm and a quorum was established.  
 
Approval of Minutes: 
  Minutes of the April 13, 2015 regular meeting were presented. A motion was made by 
Ed Allen and seconded by Jim Millar to accept the minutes as presented. The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
 There being no new or old business, Bills and Correspondence were next presented. 
Two letters of complaint regarding Evergreen Construction were read and discussed. The 
Commission was in agreement to meet with Will Sweeney and with the complainants.   
 
 The ZEO report was presented and it was decided to revisit the previously approved 
wind turbine regulations at the July meeting. 
 
 There being no other business, a motion by Ed Allen, seconded by Jim Millar, to adjourn 
the meeting was made. The motion was approved unanimously and the meeting was adjourned 
at 7:18 pm. 
 
 
 
Michael J. Halloran 
Zoning Enforcement Officer 


